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The meeting was called to order at 12:35p.m. by Ron Jackson, Chair

AGENDA
1)  Approval of Minutes

October 9, 2006 Faculty Council Minutes approved.  Motion for approval proposed and seconded.

REPORTS


2)  Report from the President:
President Harden distributed a Memorandum from Chancellor Davis dated August 31, 2006 regarding ORP Contribution Rate Change.
As a point-by-point presentation of how and why the MWF schedule was adopted, President Harden offered the following:

a)  expectations of future enrollment and its impact

b)  increase of full time students

c)  predominant model of sister institutions is MWF scheduling – all state universities schedule MWF; most two-year institutions also adhere to MWF scheduling

d)  MWF scheduling has been under discussion for two years among the CSU departments and is not a new endeavor
e)  space allocation – loss of classroom space

f)  student feed back – 21% of students were not satisfied with former scheduling

Discussion followed.

3)  Report from the Provost:

Dr. Hoffman stated work on P&T will continue within the departments.  The Committee will meet the afternoon of October 23, 2006 to elect a chair.
IRB was presented to the Graduate Council.
4)  CAPC Report

Proposal for Undergraduate Minor in Women’s Studies was approved.  Motion made and seconded.

Proposal for a Minor in Music was approved.  Motion made and seconded.

Program copies were distributed to Council

OLD BUSINESS

5)  Student Evaluations of Faculty

With time constraints, this issue was determined to be discussed further at the November 13, 2006 meeting.

6)  Class Scheduling Committee Update

Kay Kemp reported that the committee has begun work.  Concerns expressed were: fifty-minute class time, classroom space, student meetings and activities, presentations by visiting artists and speakers, and professional life of faculty members.
NEW BUSINESS

7)  University Institutional Review Board

Russ Porter reported that at this time IRB proposals are all directed through Health Sciences.  A document proposal to include all schools is under review.  To meet federal, state and regional requirements for grants to future work, the proposal must be compliant.
8)  Midterm Grades Midnight Deadline

A discussion began on the time of day/night that midterm grades are submitted.  Meeting time constraints dictated that this issue be postponed until the next meeting November 13, 2006, bringing the Registrar into the discussion.
With no further business on the table, the meeting was adjourned by Ron Jackson, Chair, at 1:30p.m.  The next scheduled Faculty Council meeting is November 13, 2006 at 12:30p in UC 260.
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